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BY EMAIL 

 
July 18, 2019 
 
Vince Cooney 
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs 
EPCOR Ontario Utilities Inc. 
55 University Ave., Suite 710 
Toronto ON  M5J 2H7 
vcooney@epcor.com 
 
Dear Mr. Cooney:  
 
Re: EPCOR Natural Gas Limited Partnership (EPCOR Natural Gas) 

Application for 2020 – 2024 Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2018-0336 

 
The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) issued its Decision and Interim Rate Order on July 4, 
2019, which directed parties to file a letter by July 16, 2019 to clarify the types of 
adjustments expected to be made to actual net income with respect to determining 
earnings sharing during the incentive rate-setting period.  
 
By letter dated July 17, 2019, EPCOR Natural Gas informed the OEB that parties are 
currently discussing the mechanics of such adjustments. Accordingly, EPCOR Natural 
Gas requested an extension until July 19, 2019 to file the letter.  
 
EPCOR Natural Gas’ request for an extension is granted. EPCOR Natural Gas shall file 
its letter by July 19, 2019. 
 
The procedural dates for all other items in the Decision and Interim Rate Order remain 
unchanged.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Original signed by 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary  
 
c:  All Parties in EB-2018-0336 
 Bruce Brandell, EPCOR Utilities Inc. 


